State of F luri.

B
Public Serbice Commission

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: September 23, 1996

TO: Matilda Sanders, Division of Records and Reporting
FROM: David P. Wheeler, Division of Electric & Gas \ﬁe‘
RE: Request for Confidentiality

In response to a staff request for information in Docket No. 960825-El, Gulf Power
Company filed a document relating to its costs for installing residential electric distribution
systems. In order to avoid filing the document as confidential, Gulf Power filed a copy of
the document under a Notice of Intent to Request Confidentiality. This allowed staff to
review the document for a period of 21 days without requiring Gulf Power to actually
request confidential status.

Having sufficiently reviewed the material, staff requests that the document #09270-96
be returned to Gulf Power Company.
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Commissioners: l

SUSAN F. CLARK, CHAIRMAN DIVISION OF RECORDS &

J. TERRY DEASON REPORTING
JULIA L JOHNSON BLANCA S. BAYO
DIANE K. KIESLING DIRECTOR

JOE GARCIA (904) 413-6770

Public Serbice Commission

November 7, 1996

Russell A. Badders, Esquire
Beggs & Lane Law Firm

Post Office Box 12950
Pensacola, Florida 32576-2950

REM:E! - Notice of Intent to request confidential classification of
certain information requested by audit staff.

Dear Mr. Badders:

At the direction of Commission staff, | am returning Document Mo. 09270-96, which
was filed under a notice of intent to request confidentiality on behalf of iulf Power

Company.

Please call me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Kay Flynn, Chief
Bureau of Records
KF:mas
Enclosure

cc: David P. Wheeler
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